
 
 

BALDWIN COUNTY COMMISSION 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE   CONTACT: 
June 13, 2022                                 Ron Cink, County Administrator / Budget Director 
       (251) 580-2550 
       rcink@baldwincountyal.gov  
  

 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
RESCHEDULING THE BALDWIN COUNTY COMMISSION ROAD AND BRIDGE 

DIVISION MEETING IN JULY 2022 
 

  
The Baldwin County Commission Road and Bridge Division Meeting scheduled for Thursday, 
July 21, 2022, is rescheduled to instead, be held and conducted on Thursday, July 14, 2022,  
8:30 a.m., in the Auditorium in the Baldwin County Central Annex as located at 22251 Palmer 
Street, Robertsdale, Alabama 36567. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, age, religion, or 
disability.  Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or 
those requiring language translation services should contact Ron Cink, County Administrator / Budget 
Director, at (251) 580-2550 or rcink@baldwincountyal.gov. 
 
Public notice of this meeting schedule is given in accordance with and as required by applicable Alabama 
Law, including, but not limited to, Section 11-3-8 of the Code of Alabama 1975 and Section 36-25A-1, et 
seq., of the Code of Alabama 1975. 

 

 


